


FULL NOTICE OF INTENT TO AMEND ADMINISTRATIVE RULES 
 

TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Clinical Laboratory Practice will hold a public 

hearing to address proposed amendments to N.D. Admin. Code article 96-02 at 10:00 

AM on Monday, August 5, 2024, by remote means at https://zoom.us/j/99829263317 

Meeting ID 998 2926 3317 or by phone 1 669 444 9171. The purpose of the proposed 

amendments is to create a scope of practice and code of ethics. The proposed 

amendments address scope of practice, requirements for specific licenses, 

unprofessional conduct, and code of ethics.  

The proposed amendments are not expected to have an impact on the regulated 

community in excess of $50,000.   

The proposed rules may be reviewed at the office of Board of Clinical Laboratory 

Practice, 2900 E Broadway Avenue, Suite 3, Bismarck, ND. A copy of the proposed rules 

and/or a regulatory analysis may be requested by writing the above address, e-mail to 

ndbclp@aptnd.com or calling 701-530-0199. Written or oral comments on the proposed 

rules sent to the above address or telephone number and received by August 16, 2024 

will be fully considered. 

If you plan to attend the public hearing and will need special facilities or assistance 

relating to a disability, please contact the Board of Clinical Laboratory Practice at the 

above telephone number or address at least five days prior to the public hearing. 

Dated this 20th day of June, 2024. 

 

Nikki Owings, Administrator 


